
 

Called home to the Father, R.I.P.  

 
MALO Louis    1926 – 2020 
 
On Thursday, September 24, 2020, at the age of 94, Father Louis Malo passed 
away. Ordained a priest in 1953, Father Malo served in numerous ministries 
throughout his priestly life. At the very beginning he was vicar for several 
years in the parishes of Saint-Barnabé and Sacré-Coeur in Montreal. 
Thereafter, he was chaplain responsible for pastoral care at the CÉCM and 
later at the École Normale Ignace Bourget. The period from 1970 until 1986 
saw Father Malo specializing in spiritual counselling as pastoral worker at the 
Université de Montréal. He served his recent years in the ministry as pastor 
and chaplain at the Collège international des Marcellines and later for the 
Soeurs du Bon-Pasteur. 

The funeral Mass will be celebrated privately, due to the pandemic, in the 
chapel of the Résidence Angus on Wednesday, October 21 at 2:00 p.m. 

We extend our most sincere condolences to the family, colleagues and friends 
of Father Malo. 

 


